
EMUHSD / CTE
Public Service 
Announcement Project
Arroyo High School Graphic Design 
students were asked to collaborate 
with the Health Careers Pathway 
students from various EMUHSD high 
schools. Our objective was to 
effectively communicate awareness 
for the health and social issues 
that are affecting teenagers from 
the ages of 13-17 years old and the 
available resources. After 
receiving research, feedback and 
developing their concepts with 
their classmates and student 
partners, this is what they 
created.
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